
Do you keep sheep or goats? 

Learn how to keep your sheep and/or goats healthy 

Keeping Your Flocks Healthy is a free course intended for owners of 
sheep or goats who wish to learn more about sheep and goat disease 
and ways to prevent them.  This session will focus on basic nutrition, 
biosecurity, and disease and parasite management related to small flock 
sheep and goat production 

Saturday September 17, 2016 
8:30 AM—4:30 PM 

 
Heritage Inn 

Cranbrook BC 
803 Cranbrook Street North 

There is no course fee and all members of the public are welcome to attend.  Space is limited.  

Pre-registration is required.  To register or for more information call 250-784-2559 or email 

Lori.Vickers@gov.bc.ca by September 9,  2016 

Keeping Your Flocks Healthy  

Funding for this project has been provided by Growing Forward 2, a federal-provincial-territorial initiative. 


